MERIDIAN

LAWYERS

HAVE YOU BEEN AFFECTED BY THE
RECENT BUSHFIRES AND NEED

LEGAL ADVICE?

Meridian Lawyers is offering a complimentary
workplace relations and commercial national
telephone advisory service for bushfire affected
businesses and employees.

While it is difficult to go back to business as usual while others are
fighting for their livelihood, as a business we have a strong
commitment to ensure we continue to support individuals and

organisations and make a difference by providing whatever
assistance we can.

Please call +612 9018 9999

to speak with our tea

Meridian Lawyers Ltd offers this service on a pro-bono (without charge) basis and retains all rights
to determine who qualifies for access to pro-bono advice and any limitations on the nature or
amount of pro-bono assistance to be given.
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